

## Boy Scouts of the Philippines

## **National Office**

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez Street, Ermita, 1000 Manila

PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

Website: www.scouts.org.ph E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph

(632) 528-05-55 / (632) 527-51-09 / (632) 527-83-17 to 20 / Fax: (632) 528-05-77

08 March 2024

## NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

:

No. 021

Series of 2024

To

Regional Youth Development Officers

Council Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge

Commissioners at all Ranks and Levels Lay Leaders and Members-at-Large

All Others Concerned

SUBJECT

2024 SENIOR SCOUT ADVANCEMENT SCHEME SURVEY

- In line with our continuous thrust to improve our current Senior Scout Advancement Scheme, the BSP National Office has designed a survey questionnaire that will help us gather relevant information and feedback from all our stakeholders, which will serve as basis for our review and revision with the Program Task Group.
- 2. All concerned are hereby requested to spend time to answer the 2024 Senior Scout Advancement Scheme Survey through this link, <a href="https://bit.ly/SeniorScoutAdvancementSurvey">https://bit.ly/SeniorScoutAdvancementSurvey</a>.
- 3. Your feedback and insights are very important to enable us to collectively support the revision of our current Advancement Scheme for Senior Scouting Section that is more relevant, exciting, challenging easy complemented by streamlined and simplified processes.
- 4. For more information and inquiries, you may refer them directly to MR. YASSER F. SARONA, OIC Field Operations Division, at (02) 8527-8317 loc. 501 or via email at <a href="mailto:yaz@scouts.gov.ph">yaz@scouts.gov.ph</a>
- 5. For information, guidance and widest dissemination.

KIM ROBERT C. DE LEON Director IV (Secretary General)

FOD.YFS